

St. Bartholomew School 470 Ryders Lane

East Brunswick, NJ 08816

Tel. 732-254-7105 Fax. 732-254-6352 school.stbartseb.com

Reverend Thomas J. Walsh, M.Div. Pastor Mrs. Theresa Craig, M.Ed. Principal

January 31, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This is a friendly reminder that Saint Bartholomew's School is a Peanut/Tree Nut free facility. This means that your child may NOT bring in any foods for lunch or snack that contain any Peanuts or Tree Nuts. If your child brings a Sun butter or WOW butter sandwich to school, please let the teacher know that it does not contain peanuts or tree nuts.

Furthermore, we do NOT allow any birthday treats of any kind to be shared with classmates during the school day. Goodie bags are permitted; however, they will be taken home so each parent can make the decision about which food his/her child may or may not have. If you choose to send in birthday treats for your child, treats must be individually wrapped and they will be sent home with each student. These treats should be peanut and tree nut free and should also be processed in a peanut and tree nut free facility.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, Joella Terranova, BSN, RN, CEN School Nurse